Julie Cross

From: Webmaster

Sent: Sunday, November 7, 2021 1:43 PM

To: Yolo County 2021 Redistricting

Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* 2021 Redistricting Comment

2021 Redistricting Comment

Submission #: 1285425

paddress: [

Submission Date: 11/07/2021 1:43

Survey Time: 5 minutes, 31 seconds

You have a new online form submission.
Note: all answers displaying "*****" are marked as sensitive and must be viewed after your login.

Name

Phone

Email

Comment

As a 35-year Winters resident | would like to encourage the redistricting committee to continue to include Winters with Davis.
Winters is no longer exclusively or even primarily a farming community. Our residents are more likely to work in non-agricultural
sectors and the trajectory of our development aligns us more closely with urban concerns. | thank the committee for their hard work

on a fraught project.-
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